
 

 

Urban Xtreme Bus Drop off Zone Information.  
 

"During school holidays and weekends buses/coaches should drop off passengers at the Urban Xtreme entrance and 

then park on the closest street for the remainder of their visit. Bus drivers are welcome to wait in our facilities, 

which include a café and bathrooms. 

On weekdays during school term, buses may park in the bottom of the Urban Xtreme driveway if there is sufficient 

space, after dropping passengers at the entrance to the park.  

Please ensure that drop-offs and pick-ups are only done in the Urban Xtreme driveway to ensure the safety of 

passengers.  

RED: NON-PARKING AREA      YELLOW: Suggested Parking area        GREEN: DROP off & PICK UP areas  
 

 

 
 

We look forward to having your community join us in the future and if you have any questions please don't 

hesitate to reach out to our team at sales@urban-xtreme.com.au 
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